Padorr, Kathryn

From: Jolene Neis [jolene.neis@mwfbg.net}
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2008 11:46 AM
To: Padorr, Kathryn

Cc: Twigg, George

Subject: Elver Park Proposal

Kathryn,

Mid-West Family Broadcasting is submitting this proposal fo the Madison Parks Commission for their consideration of the
Elver Park 2008 event to be held on 7/4/08.

Mid-West Family Broadcasting would like the following to be considered:
* Beer Garden open from 5:00pm - 9:00pm

* Beer Garden would include a 20x40 tent, one entrance and one exit to be manned by Private Security. Area will have a
double snow fence around the entire perimeter.

* This Beer Garden will be for individuals 21 and over ONLY. Once admitted into the Beer Garden each individual will be
hand stamped.

* There will be NO beer allowed outside of this designated are.

* MWF will be approaching the Madison Jaycees to inquire about their desire to operate the Beer Garden sales etc.
* Any and all costs incurred will be 100% MWF responsihility.

Thank you for your consideration.

Jolene K. Neis

Chief Financial Officer
Mid-West Family Broadcasting
608-441-3601
Jolene.neis@mwfbg.net



